
06 September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

RE: Breakfast Club

As an academy we are acutely aware that some families need additional support for various reasons and one
way by which we can do this, and that has been very successful thus far, is through our long established
Breakfast Club.

Once again we are delighted to be able to offer free breakfast for students in order for them to have a healthy
and fun start to their school day where the provision will include cereal, toast, bagels, milk or water.

Breakfast Club will take place in the main canteen Monday to Friday 7:50 - 8:15 and will be hosted by our Ethos
and Pastoral staff. This will be available for anyone that is signed up from tomorrow, Friday 6 September 2024
but please be advised that students will not be permitted entry into the academy earlier than the above
time.

Students will be required to sign in at the main reception to gain access to the club, and parental consent is
necessary. Therefore if you would like your child to attend breakfast club, you must complete this online form.

So we can ensure our records for health and safeguarding purposes are as up to date as possible, we will need
you to sign your child up again using the above form, even if your child attended last year.

If you have any questions about this please do not hesitate to contact me via the main academy number and
we look forward to welcoming your child to breakfast club from tomorrow morning.

Yours sincerely,

Maxine Bromley
Family Support Worker

https://forms.gle/5jpXpsaAwRuP4Pmy8

